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EastWind

The Santa Rosa East Rotary Club is moving our Club 
meetings to Legends Restaurant in Bennett Valley. We look 
forward to seeing you at this beautiful venue for one of our 
upcoming sessions. The first meeting at Legends will be:  

Tuesday, January 7, 2020.        12:00pm - 1:30pm 

Legends Restaurant - 3328 Yulupa Avenue, Santa Rosa



 

Prelude . . . 

President TomJ welcomed members and guests to the meeting in the 
Flamingo Hotel Bar.  

The meeting began with RitaA leading the assembled in the Pledge of 
Allegiance.  

JeffS had a thought for the day “Mentally, I’m ready for Christmas. 
Financially, I am not ready for Christmas.” 

LarryL led the congregation in Silent Night. 

Visitors to the meeting were: Anne-Marie Winterhalter, George Bisbee, 
Justin Andres, Marty Wickenheiser, and our speaker Jeffrey Schaub. 

On to the meeting . . .  

A reminder . . . The Living Room needs supplies for the upcoming winter 
months. Warm jackets, socks, gift cards for groceries, etc, Visit their 
website at The Living Room. 

http://thelivingroomsc.org/


 

The New Member 
Recruitment Night is 

scheduled for February 5th 
from 5:30pm to 7:30pm at 
Epicenter in Santa Rosa. A 
joint venture between Santa 
Rosa West and Santa Rosa East. It’s a fun night of bowling where all are 
invited to play and learn about Rotary. A rolling slideshow of our activities 
will be shown, as well as a video about Rotary. There will be displays 
showcasing our international projects and the upcoming fundraiser. Fliers 
will be created and distributed. Please invite potential members. 
Epicenter’s web address is Visit Epicenter. Take a look! 

The annual fundraiser is scheduled for Saturday, March 
21 . Most of the details of the event will be the same as last 
year: theme, beneficiary, music, etc. We still need 
sponsors, so please ask around. Payment for attendance 
should be made by cash, check or credit card at Club 
meetings. If you can, please avoid paying via the event 
website. This will save us a transaction fee.  

A shout-out to the Rotary Bell Ringers who rang all 
day to support the Salvation Army.  

The hat was passed to tip the Flamingo staff for 
putting up with us for the year. $300+ was collected 
and presented to the staff.  

SRE Rotary received a letter from the Santa Rosa 
Symphony thanking us for our contribution.  

https://visitepicenter.com/


If you have ideas for live auction items for the upcoming fundraiser, talk to 
RonL. 

Grocery store gift cards were presented by JoeM 
and DennisS to the Principal of Brook Hill 
Elementary, Indy Monday, for distribution to 
families who normally receive food bags every 
Thursday. Food bag filling will resume when 
school is back in session.  

We welcomed a new member to our happy group of 
elves. Fred Ptucha is sporting his new Red Badge.  

Happy Dollars® 
TomCh had 20 Happy Dollars because his doctor 
cleared him to be Santa next year. Ho Ho Ho! 

GeorgeB had a few Happy Dollars for a computer tech 
that saved his info. 

KennC won a bottle of wine in the raffle. 

Program 
 
Our speaker was KCBS Radio’s Jeffery Schuab. He is a 
Bay Area broadcast news veteran. Jeffrey served as a 
reporter and anchor at KPIX-TV in San Francisco. 
Jeffrey has covered Bay Area and national events 
including the Loma Prieta earthquake, the Oakland hills 
firestorm, and six national political conventions. Jeffrey 
is the recipient of three Emmy awards.  






